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From: Susan McKinsey <mckinsey@unm.edu>
Subject: Re: drug testing
Date: Fri, 17 Aug 2007 16:33:40 -0600
To: <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>
Attachments: 0

August 17, 2007

Hello, Nate.
I've been out of town the past couple of days and could not get an 
answer to your further question today. So I will work with 
appropriate departments on this and you will have a reply no later 
than August 29, 2007.
Susan McKinsey

At 03:22 PM 8/14/2007, you wrote:
>Dear Ms. McKinsey:
>
>Thank you for your July 27 letter and the documents you enclosed.
>Will the university please provide a breakdown of positive drug tests
>by sport and detected substance?
>
>Sincerely,
>
>
>Nate Carlisle
>Reporter
>The Salt Lake Tribune
>Phone: (801) 257-8794
>Fax: (801) 257-8525
>E-mail: ncarlisle@sltrib.com


